
 Thank-you to everyone who made it to our Open
House! It was absolutely WONDERFUL welcoming so
many new faces into our Pre-K learning environment!
If you have any further inquiries or couldn’t make

it out lastnight,  please reach out to the school and
I will be happy to answer any questions you may
have or come on into the school and check it out

for yourself! 
                                                 Sincerely,

          Mrs. Whitecotton

(3 Yr Old Program AVAILABLE too!)
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https://charlottesmall.wrsd.ca/prek-kinder/pre-k

